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Aida Camacho-Welch
Secretary
Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Ave.
3rd Floor, Suite 314
PO Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Ira G. Megdal
Direct Phone    856-910-5007
Direct Fax877-259-7984
imegdal@cozen.com

TRENTON, NJ

Re: In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities’ Consideration of
the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017
BPU Docket No. AX18010001

In the Matter of the Petition of Environmental Disposal Corporation With
Calculation of Rates Under the Tax Cuts and Jobs Act 2017
BPU Docket No, WR18030235

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

This firm represents Environmental Disposal Corporation ("EDC") in the referenced matter. We
are working to reach an agreement in principle concerning this matter with Rate Counsel and
Board Staff. We are presently drafting a Stipulation of settlement for circulation to Rate Counsel
and Board Staff concerning these matters. The Stipulation will be intended to resolve the
matters pending before the Board.

As a result, we request that the Board defer acting on these matters until such time as the
Stipulation of settlement is submitted to the Board.

Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter.

Respectfully,

COZEN O’CONNOR, PC

IGM/kn
cc: Service List (via email)

457 Haddonfield Road Suite 300 P.O. Box 5459 Cherry Hill, NJ 08002

856.910.5000 800.989.0499 856.910.5075 Fax cozen.com

Thomas McKay, III attorney responsible for New Jersey practice.


